
Friday 8th October 2021 
 

Enrichment Programme 
We have a great variety of extra-curricular activities. Do encourage your child(ren) to try some! 
 

Work for Isolating Students  
Please follow this link: Work for Isolating Students which will take you to the academy website.  Here you will find 
everything you need to know if your child is isolating.  At the bottom of the page you will also find a letter 
containing further information.  Each of our subject departments have provided a learning plan which your child 
can follow for this term; these plans follow the topics which will be covered in school for the weeks that they are 
at home. 
 

Uniform Expectations 
Thank you to our many pupils who always wear full school uniform.  Can we please ensure that pupils are in the 
correct and full uniform. From the 2nd November 2021, uniform will be checked regularly and sanctions issued 
where appropriate. Ahead of this, we will keep a close eye on uniform addressing infringements.  We thank you 
for your support in this. 

 

Montsaye Academy 
Parent Bulletin 

https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/students/homework/work-for-isolating-students/
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Uploads/Letter-for-Self-Isolating-students-Sep-2021.pdf


 
 
 
 

Instagram: montsayeacademyofficial 
Twitter feeds: @Montsaye, @MontsayeEng, @montsayereading,  

@montsayepe and @MontsayeSF 
Facebook page: Montsaye Academy  
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Forthcoming Dates for your Diary 

 
Friday 15th October: School closes at 3.00pm for the half term holiday.  Please remember that this is a two week 
break. 
Monday 1st November: Staff training day (school closed to students). 
Tuesday 2nd November: School reopens to students at 8.30am. 
Thursday 4th November: Dance show, details to follow. 

 
Covid Reminders 

LFT tests:  Thank you for continuing to support your child to test twice-weekly using the lateral flow test kits.  
Children should be receiving them from today onwards.  
Masks: Thank you for supporting us with our reintroduced of mask wearing in communal areas and all classrooms 
of school.  Please follow this link: Covid Up-Date Letter for the latest information.   
Notifications: Please remember to use the dedicated email address, covidreporting@montsaye.northants.sch.uk 
when informing us of Covid-19 cases and relevant information.  Thank you for keeping us up-dated. 

 
Trustee Vacancy 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Social Media 
Much of our news and successes are celebrated on social media, so do make sure to like and follow us on 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/montsaye
https://twitter.com/montsaye
https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Newsletters/Covid-Update-Letter-28.9.2021.pdf
mailto:covidreporting@montsaye.northants.sch.uk

